
Navy Commission Opportunity for 
Enlisted 

 
The U.S. Navy is seeking applications for the Navy Service Corps In-service 
Procurement Program (MSC IPP). The MSC IPP enables Sailors and Marines to obtain 
a commission as a MSC officer. IPP is open to active-duty enlisted Sailors, Marines and 
full-time support Navy Reservists in pay grades E-5 through E-9. Waivers for E-4 will be 
considered on a case by case basis for physician assistant applicants only. Applications 
for the program must be postmarked no later than Aug. 17. For more information, visit 
the Navy Medicine Professional Development Center website.  
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